OiL CONSERVATION CoMMiIssION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

April 20, 1960

Haynes & V, T, Drilling Co.
1725 N. Grant St.

Odessa, Texas
Gentlemen:

e are returning the enclosed Packer Leakage Test Form, and
request that the well be retested. Also, when the forms are
resubmitted, please clarify the lease name and well number.
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e wish to call to your attention that a Dual Pen Recorder
must be used at the well head and that all pressures must be
submitted. Further, the El Paso Natural Cas Co. charts are
not acceptable charts for the packer lsakage test.

We believe that a careful reading of the instructions on the
back of the Southeast Packer Leakage Test Form will enable you
to properly conduct the test and complete the form.

Yours very truly,

CIL CONSERVATION CGMISSION

Eric F. Engbrecht
Engineer, District 1
mc
encl.



